The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Re: F-35B
Dear Governor Haley:

I am writing to thank you for supporting the Marine Corp Air Station and the men
and women who are stationed at the Air Station in Beaufort, South Carolina. We
welcome the F-35B or any other aircraft needed to support the Air Station. We are
proud to be one of the neighborhoods near the Air Station and we love to hear the
jets, we believe it is the SOUND OF FREEDOM and we thank these men and woman
for their fine service to the USA.

Sincerely,

Barbara Churchill
19 James Habersham
Beaufort, South Carolina 29906



